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Attention Members of the BBRGC
 

There are not many changes in the BBRGC at the moment as COVID 19 measures are still in place. Here is a quick update:

 

1. The ranges and training areas remain closed to other that military training this includes fishing or any other reason to go into the training areas for BBRGC members. So NO fishing on the base other than the Catawampus pond until further notice

2. The Buell Fitness Centre is open for serving military personnel only and the kiosk remains closed 

3. Club membership is still on hold but we are very Hopeful that this will change over the next couple of weeks as the base tries to open the clubs and recreation activities on the base  .................. there is currently research in how to get club memberships paid and although there have been a few invoices sent out these are in an effort to find out how the system can work as it is being looked at to have all payments online until the kiosk re-opens and some club may be back at their activities before the kiosk re-opens.

4. The indoor archery range will very possibly be open in the next couple of weeks and another news bulletin will be sent out when this or other changes happen

5. There is no change to upcoming hunts on the base and we cannot confirm if there will be hunting on the base this fall but we remain hopeful and have measures in place to get hunters afield all safety briefing and shooting qualifications quals completed in  time for the season(s)

6. Finally your executive committee are working as best we can to get the club back up and running as soon as we are able so we ask your patience and we will keep you advised of any changes as they occur

Yours in Conservation
